Subject: FW: New Commissioner

From: Paul Aguilar

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 9:09 AM
To: Dan Miller

Cc: Brian Foss

Subject: FW: New Commissioner

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Dan,

My wife and | are in escrow on a house in Nevada City limits. | asked the County Planning department their opinion of
my status as a planning commissioner when we move out of the district and you can see their response below in this
email thread. We probably will close in a month so | wanted to give you a heads up. They suggested that | stay on until
the first of the year, unless you pick someone sooner of course! | must tell you that | will miss this work, fellow
commissioners and bright staff; | am truly honored and humbled that you have had me as your commissioner for so
many years. Thank you, thank you, thank you!

If | can help you or the county in the future simply let me know.

Paul



